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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 


Please be advised that the upcoming Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Connecticut Port Authority, scheduled for Wednesday, March 7, 2018 at Noon, at the Margaret E. Morton Government Center, 999 Broad Street Room C, Bridgeport, CT 06604, has been cancelled. 
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